2540 Otter Lane
Johns Island, South Carolina 29455
14 Oct. 2016

The Honorable Nikk: R. Haley

Office of the Governor

1205 Pendleton Street

Columbia, South Carolina 29201

Dear Governor Haley:
Good job! During the troublesome travels of hurricane Matthew, we watched and listened to you
and the governors from our three neighboring states pass to their publics, information,

recommendations, and pleas for common sense.

Your clear, succinct messages were, in our judgment, far more powerful than those of the other
governors. Yours was effective leadership, and we were proud of you for it.

If only you were a Democrat! But we can’t have everything.
Most sincerely

alee, N o=l

Sally & Warren Kimball



